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First name: Christina

Last name: Arrigoni

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To Whom it may Concern:

When we heard about the project - we were not sure what it is all about but after going to the last hearing we are

very excited about this project.  we are Vail Residents and we also have kids in the race program of Ski Club

Vail. But being European we have heard about Vail through the Alpine Race community. Alpine Ski Racing is

very popular in Europe and the advertising Vail gets through the competitions is gigantic. Lots of tourist decide to

come to Vail after hearing that the top World-Cup Teams train and race in the Vail/Beaver Creek area. Further

with an additional training area that does not run into the public slopes - will keep the hundreds of kids on a busy

Saturday or Sunday Afternoon away from the bottom of Golden Peak and skiing with the tourist and less

experienced skiers. It would definitely lessen the volume in Golden Peak.  We hope this project will be going

forward.

Sincerely,

Christina Arrigoni 


